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Notice of estimated taxes and tax rate adoption information 

 
Visit Texas.gov/propertytaxes to find a link to your local property tax database on which you 
can easily access information regarding your property taxes, including information regarding 
the amount of taxes that each entity that taxes your property will impose if the entity adopts 
its proposed tax rate.  Your local property tax database will be updated regularly during 
August  

 
Taxing units regularly update this website during August and September as local 
elected officials propose and adopt the property tax rates that will determine how much 
you pay in property taxes.  
 
The website allows property owners to provide feedback on the tax rate process and 
provides the following property-specific information for each taxing unit authorized to 
levy a tax on the property, including:  
 

• property values; 

• proposed tax rates; 

• an estimate of property taxes that would be imposed under the proposed rates; 

• dates and locations of public hearings on the tax rates; and 

• other useful information on taxing unit budgets, revenue and rate calculations. 
 
Continue to check the website for updates throughout the tax rate adoption process in 
August and September.  
 
Property owners may request a statement from the DeWitt County Tax 
Assessor/Collector, Ashley Mraz at 361-275-0879 located at 102 N Clinton St. Ste. 130 
Cuero, TX 77954.   
 
Taxpayers may also register to receive updates by visiting 
https://www.texastaxtransparency.com/DeWitt, scroll to the bottom of the screen, where 
is states “Stay connected.  Subscribe for tax updates.”  Enter an email address and click 
the button to Subscribe. 
 
Contact DeWitt County Appraisal District at 361-275-5753 with questions regarding this 
website.  
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